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First name: Mike

Last name: Musegades

Organization: 

Title: Pastor

Comments: Since my youth, I have been an avid snowmobiler.  However, while serving in the US Navy for 24

years, I was unable to partake in my passion.  Now that I am back in the North West and am able to enjoy this

wonderful winter sport, I am in danger of losing out on riding in the most beautiful areas in the world because

some misguided folks think that snowmobiles should not be allowed in certain areas.  So, here's my dilemma:  I

spent my youth ensuring the "bad guys" were held in check around the world so that everyone in the US could be

comfortable in their own homes.  Now that I have completed my service, I am being told that I have missed out

and will not be able to enjoy this winter sport to its fullest with my family and friends.  Please keep all traditional,

and potential future, snowmobile areas open to us who enjoy this beloved winter sport!


